
Preface
An earlier version of this paper was submitted as a Canadian working paper, "NGO participation

in the NPT review process," to the Second Session (Geneva, 28 April - 9 may 2003) of the Preparatory
Committee for the 2005 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear
Weapons (NPT/Conf.2005/PC.II/WP.16, 6 May 2003). This version has been slightly revised.

The International Security Research and Outreach Programme (ISROP) of the International
Security Bureau wished to thank the author. Ernie Regehr who is Director of Project Ploughshares, a
Canadian peace and disarmament agency under the auspices of the Canadian Council of Churches. The
author, for his part, also wishes to thank Victoria L. Clarke of the World Federalist Movement office in
New York, as well as the International NGO Task Group on Legal and Institutional Matters, for her
generous help and advice during the preparation of this paper.
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